PreCalculus

PreCal Update for December 19, 2005
Your 2nd Quarter Portfolio was due before on Thursday, December 15, 2005. If you have not yet turned it in, please do so as soon as possible. When it is graded, you may pick it up in 3201. Look over it, ask questions and calculate your grade on it. Email this grade to me. Keep your entire portfolio; it will be needed with the next one – due in February. Recall that you may NOT correct this portfolio, but you may still correct the 1st Quarter Portfolio.
Your Fall Final will be at 8:30 am in 3201 on Monday December 19th.

There will be a SKY watch on Tuesday, December 20th starting at 6 pm near the rollerbabies area.
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